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1. ADMINISTRATIVE
· Bob Beadle called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM.
· Bob Beadle displayed the September PWG meeting minutes, with comments received on the draft via email included. No further changes were requested and the minutes were approved.
· Bob handed out a final version of the 2009 PWG meeting dates.
2. 2008 STUDY

· The PWG did a “page turn” of the draft 2008 study report, and revised portions of the draft report at the meeting, based on comments and suggested wording from the group.
· Rich Wodyka concurred that the intended schedule of getting a final draft to the OSC by the end of October, with final approval at the November 13th OSC meeting and a release to the TAG in early December should work well with expected timeframes.
· Joey West mentioned that Progress Energy has just started developing the scope for the common tower project in the Cape Fear River area and expected it to be added to the list of collaborative projects once the project has become better defined and approved internally. Details of this project will not be finalized in time to be included in this year’s study report.

· Laura Lee asked if Order 890 had changed anything in the participation agreement as the date in the document appeared to be earlier than the Order 890 release. Rich mentioned that he thought it may just be the date, but would check the document.

· Bob Pierce mentioned the JCSP study (study years 2018 and 2024) and asked whether some mention of it should be made in the III.H section describing the coordination of the NCTPC plan with other regional assessments. He stated that he had attended the last meeting and had observed relatively little coordination of the study efforts with other SERC members.
· Joey West pointed out that the TPL analysis is still required under the existing standards. Bob Pierce clarified that the N-1-1 analysis jumped across ties to look at the Duke and Progress control areas as one footprint, which was a change from the existing practices. The TPL analysis done for the study also did not allow for a loss of non-consequential load.
· The PWG also updated the Appendix B costs and footnotes, and deleted the Duke deferred projects.

ACTION ITEMS: Bob Beadle will send Wayne the pdf files for the wind maps. Joey West will wrap up the TPL conclusion section (Part V) in the next few days and will also send out an updated Appendix C.
3. 2009 STUDY SCOPE
· Bob Beadle mentioned that it was time to start thinking about a proposed study scope for next year and requested the consideration of scope ideas in advance of the November meeting.
4. OTHER ITEMS
· Bob Beadle adjourned the meeting at approximately 2:50 PM.
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